
NOTICE OF HEARING - APPLICATION FOR DRAINAGE PERMIT 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Marshall County Drainage Board will 
meet on August 9, 2022 at 9:00 A.M. at the Marshall County 
Courthouse Commissioners Chambers, concerning the following 
applications for Drainage Permits from the Marshall County Drainage 
Board. 
 
Arthur & Thomas Steiner are requesting a Drainage permit for 
construction of a drain on the properties described as the 
N1/2NW1/4 and LOT 1 (NE1/4NE1/4) & NW1/4NE1/4, both of Section 
26, T125N, R55W. The water will flow into natural drains located in 
numerous parts of both properties described above, which will 
ultimately end up flowing into the slough located on the N1/2NW1/4 
(see file). Water in the NE corner of Lot 1 (described above) will flow 
into the right-of-way on the South side of 122nd St.; for the purpose of 
draining water away from crop land. Construction will start on or 
before September 1, 2022 and will be completed on or before 
November 1, 2025. 
 
Arthur & Thomas Steiner are requesting a Drainage permit for 
construction of a drain on the properties described as the N1/2SW1/4 
and the S1/2NW1/4, both of Section 36, T126N, R54W. On the 
N1/2SW1/4, the water will flow into the ditch on the East side of 
442nd Ave., then into a natural drain located on the property 
described as LOT 3 (SW1/4SE1/4) & E1/2SE1/4 EXC STEINER OUTLOT 
1 of Section 35, T126N, R54W, which is owned by the applicant. 
Water from the S1/2NW1/4 will flow Southwest into a natural drain 
located on the N1/2SW1/4; for the purpose of draining water away 
from crop land. Construction will start on or before September 1, 
2022 and will be completed on or before November 1, 2025. 
 
Arthur & Thomas Steiner are requesting a Drainage permit for 
construction of a drain on the property described as LOT 3 
(SW1/4SE1/4) & E1/2SE1/4 EXC STEINER OUTLOT 1, Section 35, 
T126N, R54W. Water will flow South  through a natural drain located 
on the same property and continue through the property described 
as LOT 1 (NE1/4NE1/4), LOT 2 (NW1/4NE1/4) & S1/2NE1/4 of Section 
2, T125N, R54W, and then flow back North into Lot 3 (described 
above); for the purpose of draining water away from crop land. 
Construction will start on or before September 1, 2022 and will be 
completed on or before November 1, 2025. 
 
Erin Collins-Miles 



Planning & Zoning Administrator  
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